

From: Gregory Cwalina *NRR*
To: Vito, David *RI*
Date: Tue, Feb 20, 2001 12:54 PM
Subject: Re: Re-ARB of IP-2 1997 S/G Inspection Issue

I'm pushing them down here, as you saw from my email. I also pushed them some in person last week to get this put to bed.

>>> David Vito 02/20 12:33 PM >>>

Greg,

Brian Holian has requested that this issue be discussed at our next scheduled ARB, at least for a status, if we are not able to come to resolution at that time. I believe he is concerned (as am I) that some action needs to be taken to move this forward, one way or the other. Either we think there was wrongdoing, and we want OI to initiate, or we don't. Hopefully, your folks will have had enough time to look at what I provided to you a couple of weeks ago. We will need a cognizant person from NRR to participate in the ARB. I am informing Sharon to insert it into our present ARB schedule for 2/27/01, at approximately 10:15 a.m. Please let me know who can participate from your end, so that I can make arrangements to have them available for the ARB. Thanks.

125
ITEM #

212

78
MI